
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

Open Days - Reception Intake 2025 
Thursday 10th October 2024 - 1.30am & Wednesday 16th October 2024 – 9.30am 

Do you have a child who was born between 1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021? 

If so then your child is due to start school in September 2025 

If you live in The Deepings or the surrounding villages please come and visit our school. We would like to take the 

opportunity to showcase our school and provide you with all the information that you need in preparation for your 

child starting school in September 2025. 

Contact the school office at enquiries@linchfield-cit.co.uk or 01778347450 to book a place. 

       
At Linchfield Community Primary School we pride ourselves in offering quality first hand, memorable learning 

experiences to all of the children. Inspiring opportunities are provided to enable our children to become ambitious, 

confident citizens who are inquisitive, self-motivated, lifelong learners. Every child at Linchfield Community Primary 

School is given the chance to achieve their full potential, whatever that may be. 

If you are unable to attend our Open Days or prefer to come individually please contact the school office to 

arrange a personal tour of the school at a time which is convenient to you.   

 

School Information 
 

Email: enquiries@linchfield-cit.co.uk   Website:http://www.linchfield.lincs.sch.uk 
 

@linchfield_cit 

      
https: //www.facebook.com/ Linchfield-Community-Primary-School-103768004798801 

 

Linchfield Academy

Parking Outside School 
If you have to drive to school, then please ensure that you 

park responsibly. Under no circumstances should anyone be 

parking on the path or the yellow zig-zag lines outside school as 

this makes getting into school very dangerous for our children 

and families. Unfortunately, schools do not have parking areas 

on site for parents, so it is important that you allow enough 

time at drop off and collection times to park responsibly and 

get to school for your child’s allocated time. Thank you for 

helping us to keep everyone safe. 

The carpark is very busy at drop off and collection times and 

unfortunately, we have recently had cars being damaged during 

these times. Please park carefully and responsibly and if any 

incidents occur they should be reported to the school office. 

 
             

       

 

School Parliament 
Congratulations to our new School Parliament Members!  

Year 1  Betsy Sansby  

Jacob Haywood 

Year 2 Annie Irving  

Charlie Lake 

Year 3 Mason Issac 

Amber Cummins & Logan Addy 

Year 4 Alice Carolan 

Alexander Wright 

Year 5 Ellie Price 

Sophia Stapleton 

Year 6 Ethan Rouse 

Joshua Lawson 
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Democracy 
It has been a very exciting week at Linchfield as we have been learning about democracy and its’ history. The children had the 

wonderful opportunity to take part in the democratic process of electing their class School Parliament representatives and Linchfield’s 

Head Boy and Head Girl. In classes, the children listened to the speeches of those running for School Parliament and then the whole 

school came together to listen to the speeches of the Year 6 children hoping to be Head Boy or Head Girl.  Every child that prepared 

a speech and ran for a position should be incredibly proud of their achievements, even if unsuccessful in obtaining a position.  

The Year 6 children who were brave enough to prepare a speech and deliver it in a whole school assembly, deserve special recognition 

for their excellent speeches. They represented themselves and our school in such a fabulous way, demonstrating our school values of 

resilience, respect, responsibility, resourcefulness and reflection.  

 

Head Girl   

Lola Cole 

Deputy Head Girl  

Lauren Marshall 

Head Boy  

William Martin 

Deputy Head Boy  

Finley Maddox 

    

 

 

    

      

 

Safeguarding 
Safeguarding is the action that is taken to promote the welfare of children and to protect them from harm. This involves 

protecting children from abuse and maltreatment, preventing harm to children's health or development and ensuring children grow 

up with the provision of safe and effective care. 

If you have a worry or concern about any child’s welfare at Linchfield Primary School, please talk to the School’s Designated 

Safeguarding Leads, who are Mrs Roberts, Mrs Brockington and Mrs Pilsworth. 

 

Designated Safeguarding Lead   

Mrs Roberts 
Deputy Safeguarding Lead   

Mrs Brockington 
Deputy Safeguarding Lead   

Mrs Pilsworth 

   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

Diary Dates 
Wednesday 11 September  Year 4 Online Safety Workshop 

Tuesday 17 September   FLS Annual General Meeting (AGM) – All Welcome 

Wednesday 25 September  Author Visit – Luke Temple 

Friday 27 September   School Closed - Staff Training Day 

Wednesday 9 October   Individual Photos 

Thursday 10 Oct   Open Day – Reception Intake 2025 – 1.30pm 

Monday 14 October   Parents Evening 

Tuesday 15 October   Year 5 Space Planetarium 

Wednesday 16 October   Open Day – Reception Intake 2025 – 9.30am 

Parents Evening 

Friday 18 October   End of Term 1 

Tuesday 29 October   Term 2 Begins 

     Flu Vaccinations 

Wed 30 Oct – Fri 1 Nov  Roots to Food 

Friday 15 November   Children In Need 

Tuesday 19 November    Year 6 visit to Duxford 

Thursday 19 December   End of Term 2 

 

Year 6 Police Workshop  
 

On Tuesday, Year 6 were lucky enough to receive a workshop 

from the police. The workshop discussed Anti-social behaviour, 

what this is, how young people become involved in it and how to 

ensure that they do not become a part of it. The children learnt 

about what it means and how to be good citizens. 

   

 

Year 4 Science  
In science this term we are learning about electricity. Last 

week we went on a learning walk to discover which appliances 

use electricity in our school. The children were very excited and 

full of scientific questions. We also discovered that lemons can 

generate enough power to light up an LED! 

 

             

       

 

Young Voices Rehearsals 
I was a pleasure listening to the children and staff singing 

tunefully at their first rehearsal for Young Voices. They sang 

my favourite Whitney Houston song brilliantly! 

 

Author Visit 
Luke Temple, popular children's author will be visiting school on 

Wednesday 25th September. He will run fun interactive sessions 

promoting enjoyment in reading and writing. His books will be 

available to buy and he will be available for a book signing on 

Thursday 26th September. More details to follow. 

 


